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21st November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The whole school will be taking part in a Christingle service at St Mary and St 

Walstan’s Church, Bawburgh on Thursday 13th December. 

 

The children will be making their Christingles at school and will carry these 

during the service to the altar.  The candles will then be lit by the church 

wardens and teachers.  

 

The children will walk from school at 13.45 p.m. School uniform should be worn 

and please ensure your child brings a waterproof coat.  Please note there is no 

charge for this activity. 
 

It is essential that we have your written consent for your child to take part in 

this activity.  Please complete the consent via ParentMail by Thursday 6th 

December. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Holgate 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
I give permission for my child………………………………………………to attend St Mary and 

St Walstan’s Church on Thursday 13th December. 

 

Signed Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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